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May 10, 2013
The Honorable Patty Murray

United States Senate

154 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-224-0238
The Honorable Kelly Ayotte
United States Senate
144 Russell Office Building

Washington, DC 20510
Fax: 202-224-4952

Dear Senators Murray and Ayotte:
The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Combating Military Sexual Assault Act” (S. 871) and shares your concern about sexual assaults in the military. 

This legislation establishes a Special Victims Counsel (SVC) for victims of sexual assault, enhances the Sexual Assault Prevention and Response (SAPR) Office, and ensures SVCs for the Reserve Component.

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and has listed this legislation on its Internet Action Center to encourage FRA members to contact their Senators to ask for their support. FRA also stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation.

The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Director
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